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Spooner Row, Suton &
Wattlefield Village Hall Assoc

Newsletten

The Village Hall Annual General Meeting will be
held on Thursday 6th June, 7.30pm in the

Committee Room of the Village Hall
Everyone is welcome

The Village Hall Association Committee would be delighted to welcome new
members, so please come along to find out more about what we do. Even if
you don't want to join the Committee, come to the AGM to share your thoughts
on how you would like to see the Village Hall used.

Village Hall News
Village Hall Website: We are pleased to announce the launch of our new
Village Hall website: http://www.spoonerrowvillaqehall.co.uk/
You can use the website to make bookings for the village hall, contact
committee members and find out more about classes and activities being held
at the hall. We will be updating the website on a regular basis so please
bookmark this page to ensure you are kept informed of current and
forthcoming events.

Village Hall RemedialWorks Update: Following the water leak last December work
has been underway to replace the main floor. The new floor should be completed
by early June when all normal Village Hall activities will be able to resume. lf you

would like to hire the hall please contact Lyn Rout on 01953 605450. The field
behind the village hall can also be hired for private events.

CPR training and an update on how to use our defibrillator are planned in the
Autumn. Please register your interest with Lyn Rout on 01953 605450.
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Save the Date - Village Fefe: The 2019 Village Fete will be held on Sunday
30th June. We will again be holding a Family Fun Dog Show at the fete so get
practicing those fancy tricks with your pet. We look fonrvard to seeing you,
your family and your dog at the fete.

Please call or text Lindsey Harding on 07775 331112 if you are
able to help with the fete or would like to book a stall

tlhat s coming up - dates fror your diary

Community Council Meeting - Thursday 20th June, 7.30pm
Allwelcome

Village Fete, including Family Fun Dog Show - Sunday 30th June,
2.00pm - 5.00pm

Curry Night & Band - September 2019 (Date TBC)

Village Hall Activities
r Dancing lessons/classes. Various days. Contact: Sandra Boatman :01508 528284
. Carpet Bowls : Wednesday evening. Contact Betty Lain : 01953 450229
o Pilates: Tuesday morning. Contact : Diane Zetterstrom : 01480 403416
. Pilates: Thursday morning. Contact : Penny Crook : 01842 815074
. Spooner Row Art Group. Contact lsobel Harradine : 01953 600533
. Wymondham Area Health Walks Contact : Nancy Adams : 01508 489311

100 CIub
New members are very welcome, so if you would like to join the 100 club
the cost is only f '1 per month ie'.- 812 per year, please contact - Mavis
Thurston on 605569 for further information

The Village Hall Committee would like to extend a warm welcome to all new
residents of the village and look forurard to meeting you at any of the events
taking place in the village.
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